
"Speak up for those 
who cannot speak for 

themselves…”  
 

(Proverbs 31:8) 

Child Sexual Abuse Awareness & Prevention 
We also Touch on the Topic of Healing for Adult Survivors! 

 

SpeakingOut on Behalf Of 

All Children who have ever been (Child & Adult Survivors), 
are being or will be sexually abused. 

 

Primary Purpose 

Raise Awareness on Child Sexual Abuse in an effort to 
Aid in the Prevention of this Horrific Crime. 

 

Vision 

Raise Awareness all Across America 
 

Primary Focus 

On the Home (Parents & Grandparents) 
“Child Safety begins at Home” 

 

Other Focal Points 

Churches, Daycares/Caregivers, Schools & 
Anyone who works with/around Children 

 

Available For 

Speaking Engagements 
Awareness/Prevention Workshops called “A Safe Place” 

 

Presented From 

Parent’s Perspective and in some areas, a Survivor’s Perspective 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

The Goal... 

America… A Safe Place for Children! 
 

Coming Together as Leaders in our Homes, our Churches & the 

Community to Address the Issue of Child Sexual Abuse in America. 
 

Be Sure to Visit Us at  

www.speakingout-csa.com 
 

Did You Know? 
 

 

It is estimated that 

1 out of 5 Boys  
& 

1 out of 3 Girls 
will be Sexually Abused  

by their 18th Birthday 
 

—————— 
 

According to MASA 

(Mothers Against Sexual Abuse) 

www.againstsexualabuse.org  
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SpeakingOut was founded in March 2008.  Since that time, we have been very busy 

Raising Awareness on Child Sexual Abuse in an effort to Aid in the Prevention of this horrific 

Crime committed against innocent children of all ages… all across America.  We were blessed to have 

had the opportunity to actively work toward our Mission in several states… Tennessee, Louisiana and 

Washington D.C.  Plus this does not count all of the behind-the-scenes work that goes on daily. 
 

Be sure to visit our website @ www.speakingout-csa.com 

for a brief write-up on all Events & Workshops held to date... 
 

Awareness/Prevention Workshops called “A Safe Place” 

Speaking Engagements 
Information Tables/Kiosks at Other’s Events 

Fundraising/Awareness Events  
                                                                                          —————————————————————————————————————————————————————————— 

To each & every person who contributed to our cause in 2009...we could not have accom-
plished so much last year without your support.  To Sonic located at 608 Oak Ridge Turn-
pike in Oak Ridge, TN…we appreciate your  continued support as a Bronze-Level Sponsor.  
Thank You to each & every one of you for helping us work toward our Mission of Raising 

Awareness on Child Sexual Abuse...to STOP Child Sexual Abuse! 
THANK YOU for caring enough to support our cause!  

 

Make your 2010 Pledge Today to STOP Child Sexual Abuse! 
 

As a Non-Profit Organization, we rely on Caring People Like You to work toward our Mission. 
We have accomplished so much, but there is so much more to be done.  We have only begun to scratch the 
surface of this horrific crime in America… and it is a Crime!  But we cannot do this alone.  In order for us to 
continue fighting against the sexual abuse of innocent children, we need  your help.  Whether you’ve sup-
ported us in the past or have never supported us to date, know that we need your support this year in 2010. 

Regardless of whether you can commit to $5 a month, $10 a month or more,  
 

There is no $$$ Amount Too Large or Too Small… 
Every dollar YOU contribute helps us continue working toward our Mission. 

Together, we can make a difference in the lives of children & adult survivors of childhood sexual abuse. 

 

Each & Every Child is Worth It! 
(Our Time, Our Efforts, Even Our Money) 

 

 We Accept One-Time and Monthly Donations! 
You Can Donate Online @ www.speakingout-csa.com 

or Mail In Your Check/Money Order… SpeakingOut, P.O. Box 5826, Oak Ridge, TN  37831 
 

Please Contact Us Today 

with Your One-Time or Monthly Pledge for 2010! 

Need Your Support in 2010 



You can now support our organization by Donating Your Used Cell Phones, PDA's and 

Ink Cartridges while helping save the environment from toxic waste!   
 

By doing this, you will be giving old technology new life and keep it from polluting our landfills. If improp-
erly disposed of, one cell phone can pollute up to 132,000 liters of drinking water. Your unwanted Cell 

Phones, PDA's and Ink cartridges will be recycled in accordance with EPA regulations or refurbished/reused.   
 

All Cell Phones & PDA's Accepted. 
 

Most Ink Cartridges Accepted... 
General Rule- Ink Cartridge no larger than the palm of your hand. 

 

Call or email us today to make arrangements for your donation of used 

Cell  Phones, PDA's and/or Ink Cartridges, regardless of where you reside in the United States… 

at no cost to you.   
 

We are also currently seeking business locations across the United States for Collection Bins.  If you are 

interested in helping us set up a location where donors can just drop off their  Used Cell Phones, PDA's 

& Ink Cartridges, please contact us today at 225-330-2258.  

Donate Used Cell Phones, PDA’s & Ink Cartridges 
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Latest Event - Knoxville, TN 
On January 16, 2010, SpeakingOut 
had the opportunity to set up an Infor-
mation Table at a Men's Conference 
held at Sevier Heights Baptist 
Church.  Feed Your Faith presented this 
conference for men called "The Good, 
The Bad and The Forgiven".  One of 
the Guest Speakers was Burt Rosen, 
President & CEO of KARM (Knox 
Area Rescue Ministries).  Being at this 
event allowed us to Raise Awareness 
on Child Sexual Abuse in a big way... 
many stopped by our information ta-
ble.  This is our Primary Purpose... 

Raising Awareness on Child Sexual 

Abuse in an effort to Aid in the Pre-

vention of this horrific crime commit-

ted against innocent children of all 

ages.  

Picture from Left to Right... 

Ronnie Jordan (KARM Volunteer) 

Susan Suafoa-Dinino (SpeakingOut President/Founder)  

We would like to thank Bruce Anderson of KARM (Knox Area Rescue Ministries) for inviting  
SpeakingOut to be a part of this wonderful event.  Thank you for thinking of us!  
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against Child Sexual Abuse, Inc. 

(A Non-Profit Organization) 
 

Susan Suafoa-Dinino 
(President/Founder) 

Now Available through SpeakingOut 
 

Order Online @ www.speakingout-csa.com (Click on “Resources”) 

Call In Your Order @ 225-330-2258 

Or Email Your Order to susansd@speakingout-csa.com 
 

When you purchase "Joey Wants To Know" directly from  

SpeakingOut, a portion of the proceeds will benefit our cause.    
 

[$12 per Book - Includes Shipping/Handling] 
 

"A Great Book for Parents to Read with your Little Ones (Younger Children)…. Assists 

in opening up the communication line between you & your child or grandchild about  

appropriate & inappropriate touch... allowing you to go more in-depth as you see fit & 

age-appropriate.  This is a very helpful & fun resource." 

                                                                   Susan Suafoa-Dinino; President/Founder of SpeakingOut  
 

 

“Joey Wants To Know is a creative tale about an inquisitive young kangaroo named Joey who wants to understand the differ-
ence between a good touch and a bad touch.  Joey’s questions are answered in this informative story when his mother explains 
appropriate and inappropriate touch and that it is okay for Joey and his sister to tell if they receive a bad touch – even if the 
touch is from a family member or a friend.  A must-read for the day and time in which we live, Joey Wants To Know springs 
from the author’s own personal childhood experience and her desire to help protect one child at a time. Full of colorful illus-
trations and loveable characters, Joey Wants To Know is an excellent tool for parents to teach and entertain children…” 

Tel:  225-330-2258 

Email:  susansd@speakingout-csa.com 

 

Mailing Address: 

P.O. Box 5826 

“Joey Wants To Know” by Selena Smith 

SpeakingOut’s Wish List 

Laptop 

(New or Used) 
If you or anyone you know has a laptop that you are willing to donate to our organization, please contact us today...  Needed for Workshop Presentations.       

 

Reliable Vehicle 
If you or anyone you know has a reliable vehicle that you are willing to donate to SpeakingOut, please con-tact us today… Needed for travel associated with our 

Mission… Awareness & Prevention! 
 

Open “Team Volunteer” Positions  
Visit our Website for More Info 

(Click on “How You Can Help”) 
Officer/Secretary 

Director/Board of Directors 
Tax Consultant/Accountant 

AKA SpeakingOut 

Visit Our Website... 
www.speakingout-csa.com 

 

Follow Us on Twitter… 
www.twitter.com/
speakingoutcsa 


